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 	We have been praying for Carolina, a lady that has been coming to church frequently the last 6 months or so.  She has attended my ladies' class on Thursdays, occasionally.  We have given her the plan of salvation many times but she refused to accept the work that Jesus did on the cross for her. Then on February 19th we had the Ramirez family singers who presented the gospel in song. Sister Dora de Ramirez spoke with Carolina after church.  It was a great blessing to see her accept Jesus as her Savior.  Pray that she, her children & her husband come faithfully to church.  2 of her 3 children are saved.  She came for 2 or 3 Sundays; she missed last Sunday.  Pray for her commitment to the Lord. Pray for her husband, Adalberto for salvation.  Praise the Lord for answers to prayers!  
 	Sunday before last, Bro. Victor went forward to pray that he would have a better influence on his family so that they would be saved.  It has been exciting to watch Bro. Victor grow in the Lord. We are praying for his mother and siblings.  Praise the Lord for Victor's concern and prayer for his own family!
 	My book, A Faithful  Servant and a Runaway Preacher, has reached only a few people.  Pray that more will buy it so that I can get the next one published.  My desire is to pay for the next one with sales of the first.  Go to www.XulonPress.com/bookstore then type in the search my name, Sarah Jane Conaway and click on the picture of the book. Thank you. 
 	Timothy, my youngest son, has taken over the job of updating my website - www.auntjane.ws.  On the home page he has uploaded our presentation video embedded in the picture of Allende. Take a look. He still has some more updating to do but do take a look.  I am really pleased.  He is doing a great job at something I find very difficult.  It is a blessing to have him do this for the ministry.  
 	Thank you all for your support and prayers.  All is appreciated. 
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